
      

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project being, or 
have been, carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S .C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and 
executed by FHWA and ODOT. 

 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
US-23 and Monroe Street (SR-51) Interchange Study  

LUC-US23-11.75 (PID: 105889) 

 
 
The City of Sylvania, in coordination with the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT), will host an open house 
public meeting to update the community on a proposed reconstruction of the US-23 Interchange with Monroe Street 
and Alexis Road. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 16, 2018, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the City of 
Sylvania City Council Chambers located at 6635 Maplewood Avenue, Sylvania, Ohio 43560. There will be no 
formal presentation and community members are welcome to attend at their leisure any time during open house 
hours to review exhibits and ask questions. 
 
The project proposes a reconstruction of the US-23 Interchange with Monroe Street and Alexis Road in the City of 
Sylvania.  Also included are improvements to intersecting roadways between Harroun Road and US-23. The project 
is in the Feasibility Study and Alternative Evaluation phase and we are asking for public input on the alternatives to 
improve deficiencies, increase capacity and accessibility at the Monroe Street interchange.   
 
Representatives from the City of Sylvania, ODOT, and the consultant team will be available to provide information, 
answer questions, and discuss the proposed project. Additional information and supporting documentation 
regarding the project is located on the City of Sylvania’s website at: www.cityofsylvania.com. 
 
Questions and comments on the project are welcome at any time during the course of the project, even by those 
unable to attend the meeting. However, we ask that comments on the information presented at the public meeting 
be submitted by November 16, 2018 so that we may consider and address them in a timely manner.  Media inquiries 
and requests may be made via comment form at www.cityofsylvania.com, or via Joseph Shaw’s contact information 
below. 
 
Individuals who may require interpretation services or a reasonable accommodation to participate in this meeting 
should contact me no later than 15 calendar days prior to the public meeting (October 1, 2018). Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, sex, age, national origin, or disability. 
 
We appreciate your involvement! 
 
Contact:  
Joseph E. Shaw, P.E., P.S. 
Deputy Director 
Department of Public Service 
City of Sylvania 
6730 Monroe Street, Sylvania, OH 43560 
419-885-8967 
jshaw@cityofsylvania.com 
 


